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Year 6 Lions have been enjoying their music lessons this half term. They are learning
how to compose using Garageband on their IPads. They enjoy playing both solo
pieces and as part of an ensemble. They are showing determination and resilience
whilst learning the instrument. Well done Lions.

Here at Denbigh we have had great fun celebrating the England team’s achievements
at the Euro’s. Although the England team weren’t quite able to ‘bring it home’ our
children have enjoyed supporting them throughout the tournament. It has also
created opportunities to talk about courage, prode, resilience and disappointment!



Thank you to one of our lovely parents for entering us into a competition, which we
won! Thank you also to Dunelm for the gardening goodies and treats! It is much
appreciated.



TAKE THE KIDS FOR FREE THIS SUMMER

From 19 July up to three kids aged 11 and under can travel for free on Metro when
accompanied by a fare-paying adult, and that includes anyone aged 18 or over using:

● Metro Single
● Metro Day Ticket
● Adult Transfare
● Metro Season Ticket
● Student Metro Season Ticket
● 18 and Under Metro Season Ticket *
● Corporate Metro Season Ticket
● Pop PAYG
● Pop blue**

Metro Gold Card

● Network One Anytime ticket
● Network One Adult Day Rover
● Network One Adult Explorer
● Network One University of Sunderland ticket
● Network One Students and Young People Ticket*

*provided the ticket holder is aged 18 or over; proof of age may be requested

**provided the Pop blue card holder is aged 18 or over; proof of age may be
requested

Our classes/teachers from September will be:



Nursery (am/pm) - Mrs Ortega and Mrs Newby
Reception Ladybirds - Mrs Clark
Reception Butterflies - Miss Clarke
Year 1 Pandas - Miss Whalen
Year 1 Polar Bears - Miss Phillips
Year 2 Dragons - Miss Pollock
Year 2 Dinosaurs - Mrs Candlish
Year 3 Lizards - Miss Norton
Year 3 Turtles - Miss Robinson
Year 4 Giraffes - Mrs Gulston and Mrs Rodgerson
Year 4 Elephants - Miss Mayhew
Year 5 Dolphins - Mrs Hammill
Year 5 Whales -Miss Chambers
Year 6 Tigers - Miss Stephenson
Year 6 Lions - Miss Smith

Leaving us at the end of this term are Mrs Clarke, Mrs Aird and Miss Wise.  We are
sad to see them go, but wish them all the very best on their new adventures.
Thank you for all of your hard work here at Denbigh!

Autumn Term

We look forward to seeing you all return on Monday, 6th September 2021.

Have a great summer!


